
Edinburgh  Unicycling  charity
event raises £1,500

Jason Auld and his team of unicyclists successfully
managed to complete 24 hours unicycling at the National

Galleries at The Mound. His team including riders from France
raised £1,500 for the charity Unicef. The demo started at 12pm
on Friday 30 July and finished 24 hours later at 12pm on 31
July 2011.

There  were  three  teams  of  four  riders  who  each  performed
stunts for half an hour at a time on a custom built course.
Perfect weather conditions allowed the event to run without
delays and tourists donated generously.

Unicyclist Jason Auld said:-” The public response has been
great. We managed to raise a substantial amount of money for a
charity we really care about. There were moments it got really
tough but the public’s support kept us going.”
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